
 

 

Sent to BID Businesses on 29th June 2020 

 

Restaurants, Cafes and Takeaways – tomorrow 2pm June 30th – Regulatory Services 
Zoom – Environmental Health & Licensing 

I wanted to send you a final reminder – the borough-wide zoom meeting hosted 
by Regulatory Services (including Environmental Health and Licensing)  for all restaurants, 
cafes and take-aways will be taking place tomorrow the 30th of June at 2pm to discuss 
guidance, regulations and best practice going forward.  The agenda will include information 
on the latest guidance for restaurants, cafes and take-aways, and is also an opportunity for 
you to ask questions, raise concerns and share ideas with others. 

If is highly advisable that you attend – please register in advance on the link below: 

 

Details of the Zoom meeting (just click on the link below – provided you have Zoom 
downloaded on your phone, computer or another device) 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86968703768?pwd=bmZoRFAzY0d6bmQ1QXl2ZXJVdlVzQT09 

Meeting ID: 869 6870 3768 

 

 
-ends- 

 

If you are a Clapham Junction BID business and you have missed any of these 
communications, or for more information – please contact Roz Lloyd-Williams, The 
Executive BID Director, The Junction BID Tel: 07522 812299 email: roz.lloyd-
williams@thejunctionbid.co.uk 

 


